
Brandeis 
UNIVERSITY 

The Board of Trustees and the faculty, staff, and 

students extend congratulations and good wishes to 

Harriet B. Nembhard 

on the occasion of her inauguration as 

the sixth president of 

Harvey Mudd College 

this 29th day of February 2024 

on behalf of the members of the 

Brandeis University academic community 

Ronald D. Liebowitz, President 


